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Rivera, Maribel

From: Fictitious Name Address Change
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 8:18 AM
To: Rivera, Maribel

Subject: FW: change of address

Address change

Sincerely,

Sean P. Toner
Division of Corporations
850-245-6989

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation,

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Carmen Luciano [mailto:multiservicioslatinoamerica@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2011 5:01 PM

To: Fictitious Name Address Change

Subject: change of address

PLEASE CHANGE THE ADDRESS OF ASTRO LLC, DOCUMENT # L07000110992 TO BE:

2923 HOPWOOD RD,
NORTH PORT, FL 34287

THANK YOU, ' ) ‘ "

GERARDO CASTRO
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